
AVON TOWNSHIP 
 

NOTICE OF THE CANCELLATION OF THE 
APRIL 29th MEETING OF THE AVON 

TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
The public is hereby notified that the meeting of the Avon 
Township Planning Commission that is scheduled for 7:00 PM on 
April 29, 2020 in the Avon Township Hall (16881 Queens Road, 
Avon, MN) is cancelled.  Contact the Clerk if you have an item 
that needs to be considered by the Planning Commission and/or 
Supervisors. 
 
Also, please note that depending on whether or not the Governor 
extends the current ‘shelter in place’ order, the May 6th meeting of 
the Avon Township Supervisors may occur via teleconference 
through Zoom.  If the order is extended, the Zoom meeting may be 
accessed by computer (https://csbsju.zoom.us/j/99118214767) or 
telephone (312 626 6799, ID/access code: 991 1821 4767). 
 
 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 
Avon Township 
clerk@avontownship.org 
 
Posted: April 15, 2020 


